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The proposed Resale/Transfer standard is a welcome clarification and will be useful for the industry. Hydro-Québec TransÉnergie commends the work of the drafting group.
Nevertheless, Hydro-Québec TransÉnergie supports the comments submitted by Southern Company Generation (SCGen).
In addition, Hydro-Québec TransÉnergie suggests that weekly and daily services should be permissible for Transfers in standard Z even if such Transfers are presumably unlikely.
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